
8 December 2020 Informal Meeting Minutes 

Commandant Stueber opened an informal meeting at 1930 hours at Silver Eagle Saloon as only 7 

members were present.  There was not a quorum present to conduct a Detachment business meeting. 

There was a brief discussion on the Christmas parade in Watertown.  A longer route was planned so 

Commandant Stueber led the parade with American and Marine Corps flags fixed to his ATV. 

Commandant Stueber reported that Steve Hepp seemed to be doing better with his health. 

Discussion on Aero Park included use of mouse poison, flags to be burned, and a thank you to Gary 

Gregory for doing electrical work at the park.  Jerry Hepp recommended we hold off on replacing one of 

our mowers. 

Attendance drawing winner was Curtis Schliecher, who was not present.  Next month the pot is $20. 

Respectfully, 

Judy Wade 

Adjutant-Paymaster 


